
Construction Notice - Capital Line South LRT - Tree Removals

In early February 2023, crews will begin removing trees south of Anthony Henday Drive,

between 127 Street and the west side of the MacEwan neighbourhood. Davey Tree Expert Co.

will remove approximately 7.5 hectares of trees to prepare the site for construction of the

Operations and Maintenance Facility (OMF) for the Capital Line South LRT extension.

The City of Edmonton makes every effort to preserve trees, and will be adding trees to the area

around the OMF in the coming years as part of the LRT extension project. The City also abides by

applicable migratory bird nesting regulations to protect wildlife in the area.

What to expect:

● Starting in early February 2023, crews will be removing 7.5 hectares of trees between

127 Street and the west side of the MacEwan neighbourhood.

● The work is anticipated to take 4-5 weeks.

● The work will prepare the site for the construction of the Operations and Maintenance

Facility for the Capital Line South LRT extension.

● Tree removals will occur during regular daytime business hours.

● Nearby residents may hear noise from tree removal equipment. Every effort will be

made to reduce the impact to the public.

● On the map, trees in the “checkered” areas (NE Stand, SE Stand, West Stand) will need

to be removed.



Questions?

City of Edmonton
Visit: https://www.edmonton.ca/projects_plans/transit/capitalsw
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)


